Ms Ann Bosley EPA: Headquaters PO Box3000 Co. Wexford 11.8.06 WOZZ9-01. Sub(2)

Re Goff Recycling at Ballygillane Kilrane

Dear Ms Bosley

I refer to my previous letter of the 26.7.06 and wish to again complain about the foul smelling odours emitted from the premises of Goff's on the 9.8.06. As previously these odours are carried onto my property when the winds are from a northerly direction.

After my last complaint I decided to take up a position on the other side of Goff's premises at a time when the winds were coming from the south. This action made me realise that the odours were now being carried northwards as the odours were quite apparent in the area where new houses are being built to the north of Goff's premises. While management have assured me that these complaints will be looked into I have not noticed any improvement to date. The noise from the JCB unit continues each day despite a promise from the manager to look into it.

I trust these problems can be rectified and thank you for your assistance.

Yours Sincerely

Ballygillane Big

Donal Garry,

Kilrane

Rosslare HBR

Co Wexford

FOR LODGEMENT TO E.P.A. A/c. 14 AUG 2006 93-33-41 23507098

ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY
1 4 AUG 2006